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From: Vandevoorde, Reva <Reva.Vandevoorde@nebraska.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 2:05 PM 
To: Wallace, Petra <PWallace@naic.org> 
Subject: RE: NAIC Notice: Comments Due Date of April 23, 2021 on Title In Force SDR/Title Claims SDR & Comments 
Received from Rhode Island 

I would agree with Matt’s comments, the fields in these data requests can be removed by the state or modified by the state at 
the time of use. If the producer’s name and NPN are available, I would think that a state would want to include that information. 
I would leave these data requests as is.  
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